From: Paramount Global Content Distribution >
Sent: Friday, 5 April 2024 10:23 am

To: Nevak Rogers

Subject: LA Screenings 2024 Confirmed for Sunday, May 19, 2024 Nevak Rodgers

This email originated from outside of TVNZ

Report Suspicious

Do not open links or attachments unless you know it is safe.

Registration Confirmed

You are confirmed to screen with us on Sunday, May 19, 2024. We look forward to
spending the day with you and will send you a reminder with logistical information
as we get closer to the date. If you need to make any adjustments to your screening
date, please reach out to your sales representative.

Thank you,
Paramount Global Content Distribution
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